
 

 

 

  
 

 

 

            NOTICE OF COMMUNITY MEETING 

HUMBOLDT COUNTY DA  

CANDIDATE FORUM 
MAY 28, 2014 - 6:30 P.M. 

RIO DELL CITY HALL COUNCIL CHAMBERS 

675 Wildwood Ave., Rio Dell, CA 

 
 

The City of Rio Dell will be hosting a Humboldt County 

District Attorney candidate forum beginning at 6:30 p.m. on 

Wednesday, May 28, 2014.   

 

The community is invited to come and meet and greet the 

four candidates and listen to their views on local issues and 

what changes they would implement in the DA’s office if 

elected. 

 

The public is welcome and encouraged to attend and take 

part in the discussion. 

 

 

 
   

  
In compliance with the American with Disabilities Act, if you need special assistance to participate in  

this meeting, please contact the Office of the City Clerk at(707)764-3532.Notification 48 hours prior to  

the meeting will enable the City to make reasonable arrangements to assure accessibility to the meeting. 

 

 

 


